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Shanghai Situation Update 

 

Dear Valued Customer,  

 

Please be informed that Shanghai area has imposed several restrictions and measures 
against Covid-19 spread and some of them are extended till further notice. 

 

ONE is carefully monitoring the situation of Shanghai Port and Terminal from these 
measures and restrictions. Currently the Port and Terminal operations remain operational. 
However, trucking availability is very limited, and this has impeded clearance of import 
cargoes.  

 

The resulting impact is that Yangshan and Wai Gao Qiao PH2, in particular, are 
encountered with critically high Dangerous Goods and Reefer yards utilisations. Due to 
operational constraints in the yard side, there is a possibility that certain DG Classes and 
Reefers may not be allowed to discharge if the quantity cannot be accommodated. In that 
case, we will arrange either COD change-of-destination to discharge at other ports or keep 
your cargo at other transhipment ports, and transport to Shanghai once the situation allows. 

 

Situation is changing dynamically; we continue monitoring closely to bring you the latest 
information.  

 

Should you require any information on specific shipments or sailings, please contact your 
local ONE Sales or Customer Service representative. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Ocean Network Express Pte. Ltd. 


